
 
 

APPLICATION PORTAL OPENS NEXT WEEK! 
 

MDEQ is pleased to announce that the Application Portal to apply for the first round of MCWI Grant 

Funds will open on September 1, 2022.  Here’s what you need to know: 

 

• The portal will open on Sept 1 and close on Sept 30, 2022.  

• A link to the Application Portal will be located at mswaterinfrastructure.com. 

 

If you have any questions, please submit them to mcwi@mdeq.ms.gov.   

 

 
 

http://mswaterinfrastructure.com/

